
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

           
 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                  13th November 2019 

 

 

SAFETY WEEK – 18th November – 22nd November 
 

As part of our curriculum work, next week will be Safety Week.  The week is designed to highlight aspects of 

our lives in which we need to be safe as well as learning about people within our community who help to protect 

us and our rights. 

 

During the week the children will also be involved in various activities including workshops provided by some 

volunteer parents, rail safety role play, learning songs, hygiene and safety at home, water safety activities and 

others. 

 

Monday 18th November – Workshop for Parents – 5:30pm – 6:30pm – Main Hall 

 

Parents are invited to an e-safety workshop to help keep your children safe online. 

We will discuss how you can manage security and privacy setting on your home Internet and mobile devices. We 

also look at how you can develop a relationship with your children in using technology in the home.  

 

Here is some information about what parents can expect from the session: 

 

1. Ways to keep your children safe online at home. 

2. How to safely manage your personal devices. 

3. Advice on using social media. 

4. How to help your child use technology safely. 

5. Learning to create digital content with iPads 

 

Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th November  

Children will rotate around the school to meet with teachers and some parents to learn lots about being safe in 

our school, at home and in the community. We have arranged for some volunteer parents to discuss law, how the 

police keep us safe, stranger danger and safety in the outdoors. Thank you in advance to all the parents taking 

part.   

 

Wednesday 20th November 

It’s the 30th anniversary of the Convention of Children’s Rights on this day. All children will be creating art to 

interpret and celebrate the Convention.  

 

Thursday 21st November 

Mr Smith’s class will be taking part in Cycling Proficiency Lessons 

 

Friday 22nd November 

Mr Arnold’s class will be taking part in Cycling Proficiency Lessons. 

 

Parents will have the opportunity to view the children’s work in our Safety Week and Rights Convention Gallery.  

Their work will be displayed in the Main Hall on Friday at 3:30pm until 4:00pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 
     

Mrs Higgins-Carter 


